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Hi, 
Climate change and drought already cause water scarcity in Arizona. Arizona's nature is already
struggling due the human caused climate change. 
We are concerned the mining project by South32 will further harm the environment and the
precious Patogonia Springs and Creeks. We can not let that happen. If we lose the natural beauty
and wildlife in Patagonia today, it might never return no matter how much we would try to
rehabitate the place. We want to keep Patagonia safe from any mining and other harming projects.
This is extremely important to us and our future generations. 
Thank you. 
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